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27 April 2021 LGOIMA No. 8140008343 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
Adam Simmons 
By Email: fyi-request-14998-cda3d989@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
Tēnā koe Adam 
 

Local Government Official Information And Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) 
RE: Panmure FM 

 
Thank you for your information request dated 25 March 2021, for:  
 

“Please provide any details regarding funding provided to Panmure FM and/or any 
internal or external communications relating to Panmure FM or Darren Masters by 
any party related to the Maungakiekie-Tāmaki Local Board” 

 
The specific details of your request and our response is below.  
 
Please provide any details regarding funding provided to Panmure FM  
 
Auckland Council has not provided any funding to the Panmure FM. There are no records of 
any vendor payments or grants given to the Panmure FM. Therefore, this part of your 
request has been refused under section 17(e) of the LGOIMA, as the information requested 
does not exist. 
 
Any internal or external communications relating to Panmure FM or Darren Masters 
by any party related to the Maungakiekie-Tāmaki Local Board 
 
Under section 14 of the LGOIMA, Auckland Council is extending the time limit for responding 
to this second part of your request, as consultations necessary to make a decision is still 
underway. Therefore, we will now reply to this part of your request by 19 May 2021.  

You have the right in accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA to make a complaint to 
the Office of the Ombudsman regarding this extension. 

 

The decision by Auckland Council to release the information contained in the first part of this 
response to your request was made by John Bishop, Group Treasurer, Treasury.  
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Should you believe that we have not dealt with your request appropriately, you have the right 
in accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA to make a complaint to the Office of the 
Ombudsman and seek an investigation.   
 
If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 301 0101, quoting LGOIMA No. 
8140008343. 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
 
Norma Tinai 
Privacy & Official Information Business Partner 
Governance Services 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
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